
 
 

Nutley Public Schools 
315 Franklin Ave. 
Nutley, NJ 07110 

  
        

        Meredith Gerckens 
K-12 Coordinator of School Counseling 

         mgerckens@nutleyschools.org 
t. 973-661-8837 
f. 973-661-8840 

 
 

January 5, 2021 
 
Dear 8th Grade Students and Families: 
  
The Nutley Public Schools Academic Department Coordinators, NHS Building Administrators, and 
School Counseling Department have collaborated to create a virtual Scheduling Program for current 
eighth grade parents and students.  
  
We invite you to view our screencast by clicking HERE.  You will hear from each academic department 
regarding their course of study.  Information will be presented that will assist students and parents in 
making course selections for ninth grade.  We will also walk you through the scheduling process to 
support you through the transition from eighth to ninth grade.   
 
After viewing the screencast at your convenience, there will also be an opportunity for students and 
parents to join our administrative team live for a virtual question and answer session on Tuesday, 
January 12th from 7:00-8:00pm.  Please use THIS LINK to join us.  We will record and share the Q&A 
session for those who are unable to make it.  We are happy to welcome you all into the Nutley High 
School community.   
  
We look forward to your participation in this important program! 
  
Warm Regards, 
 

Meredith Gerckens      Denis Williams 

K-12 Coordinator of School Counseling   Nutley High School Principal 
 

     

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AvbJ-JG67kMFP3NUyq5jVqXhKhQV09Iw/view?usp=sharing
https://meet.google.com/vho-twrv-zvs

